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Dr. Stiner

William J Brown (willbro@regent.edu)
Tue 1/08/08 2:44 PM
briandinning@hotmail.com

Dear Brian:

Warm greetings. I was happy to hear an update that our development projects
are progressing so well in South Africa. I was also happy to hear that the
person who was harassing you has stopped. As a follow-up to what I told you
verbally about my contact with Dr. Stiner, he called my office during the
middle of the fall semester, I believe it was in early October, and left a
long message on my answering machine. Dr. Stiner also called my
administrative assistant, Suzanne Morton, in an attempt to talk with me. The
phone message he left for me was very strange in that he spent a lot of time
trying to build up his credibility and credentials, although we had never
met. He then went on to denigrate you. Although I cannot cite the exact
words he used, I do remember that what he said was not true, particularly
about our work in South Africa. I remember thinking after listening to his
message that if he knew what he said was untrue, then it was slanderous. I
erased his message (our university system does not keep messages very long),
not anticipating it might be needed as evidence later, and did not call him
back. I also asked my administrative assistant to not receive any calls from
him on my behalf.

I also learned that he made similar calls to other board members. I do hope
the legal system will be able permanently end his harassment.

Best Regards, Bill

Dr. William J. Brown

Professor and Research Fellow
School of Communication & the Arts
Regent University

Tel: 757-436-2046
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